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June 9, 2009
Advice No. 3657T – Replacement No. 1, DO NOT REDOCKET
David Danner
Executive Director and Secretary

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W.

P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, Washington  98504-7250

Dear Mr. Danner:

Per our conversation with Commission staff, Qwest is submitting this letter to change the effective date of this filing from June 9, 2009, to June 17, 2009.  This filing was originally submitted on June 5, 2009.
If you have questions concerning this filing please contact Barb Kleiner at (303) 383‑6575.

Sincerely,
Mark Reynolds






